
 
6th March 2017  

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

Please find attached information regarding what to pack  for the ​Year 7 Residential Trip to 
Dukeshouse Wood Activity centre , Hexham on 29th – 31st March 2017. 

We leave after Lunch on Wednesday 29th March at 1PM.  

Students will need their equipment with them as they will be in lessons in the morning. They 
DO NOT have to wear uniform. 

They will be able to take their cases/bags to a classroom when they arrive in the morning so 
they do not have to carry it around  with them. 

We will return at approx. 2.30pm on Friday 31st March. 

There will be a meeting for parents regarding the trip on ​Wednesday  15​th​ March  at 5pm​ at 
Belmont Community  School. This will involve a short presentation about the centre and  the 
activities they will be taking part in.  

If you are unable to attend the meeting but have any questions, please feel free to contact 
me at school. 

We are very much looking forward to the trip. 

Thank you for your support 

 

Mrs Jane Cooper 

Head of Year 7 

 

 

 

 


